
 

 

SHARED BUS SERVICE (Hollygirt, NHS and NGHS) 

Arrive NGHS approx. 08:30 hrs  

Depart NGHS approx. 16:10 hrs 

The bus will stop for passengers to board and alight at the named stops only. 

Pupils must travel on the bus to which they are allocated to prevent overcrowding. 

For help and assistance with school buses, please contact the Student Services 
Office on 0115 845 2235 or by email schoolbus@nottinghamhigh.co.uk. 

For information on zones and prices, please click on information or visit 
www.nottinghamhigh.co.uk 

For lost property or route enquiries please contact CT4N: 0115 986 3355. 
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